Dayton Avenue School

151 Dayton Avenue • Manorville, New York 11949 • (631) 801-3085 • Fax (631) 878-6404 • www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMELSuperintendent of Schools



SHELITA WATKIS, PH.D Principal

October 26, 2022

Dear Dayton Avenue Families,

We are extremely excited to be able to offer clubs again this year. By joining a club, students get the opportunity to explore interests, discover new talents, improve skills, and build relationships with peers and teachers. Being a member of a club adds to students' overall academic experience and helps to foster a sense of community.

We are planning on running clubs starting in November. As you may know, there is still an unprecedented bus driver shortage, and we are working closely with Montauk bus to secure transportation for students who participate in clubs. Families are welcome to pick up their children if they are able to do so.

All clubs will run immediately after school from 3:00pm to 4:00pm. Clubs will only meet on Wednesdays. Please complete <u>this form</u> to indicate two clubs your child is interested in joining. Response to this form will be accepted through 11:59pm on Sunday, October 30, 2022. Your child will receive notification for the club they are able to join and which Wednesdays the club will meet.

Attached you will find descriptions of our clubs.

Sincerely,

Dr. Watkis Principal